
   

 

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION RESPONSE 

FOI 3407 

Cancelled inductions 

 

Could you therefore tell me the number of inductions that were cancelled between the 5th 

November 2015 and 5th January 2016. Compared to the same period in 2014/15 and 

2013/14. 

We are unable to answer your question as we do not collect this information. We would have to 

review the induction diary which would only indicate if the induction date was changed. We would 

then have to review every single set of notes to determine whether that was by choice or through a 

clinical reason. This review of notes would exceed the limit for FOI requests (18 hours) so we are 

using an exemption under section 12 of the FOI Act (cost).  

 


